
 

 

          4th November 2024 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 

Y3 Trip to the Victoria and Albert Museum 
 
 
To support the children’s learning in Art, Design and History, as part of our Crystal Palace unit, we 
have organised a visit to the Victoria and Albert Museum in South Kensington.  The children will learn 
through film, exhibits and hands on activities. A particular focus will be the work of Victorian artist 
William Morris.   

 

Year 3 will visit the museum on Monday 25th November.  We will be travelling to the museum by 
bus, train and tube. We will be leaving school around 9.15am and will return from the trip by 3.15pm. 

 
Children will need to wear their school uniform and suitable footwear for walking all day.  They will also 
need a packed lunch.  As time is limited, please ensure that they bring something quick and healthy to eat: 
no sweets please.  Drinks in glass bottles and cans are not allowed.  The children will not need their book 
bags but a small bag, big enough for carrying their lunch in, will be necessary. 
 
If you would like your child to receive a packed lunch provided by the school, please complete the form 
attached to this letter and return to the school office no later than Monday 18th November 2024. 
 
Please sign and complete the permission form using the link below for your child to attend the trip no later 
than Monday 18th November 2024. 
 
https://forms.gle/6gKHtKifFc4gNrTS6 
 
Please note that we are unable to provide packed lunches if a pre-order has not been placed by this date. 
 
Please indicate on the permission form if you are able to accompany the class on this trip.  
 
Thanks for your support, 
 
 
The Year 3 team       

 

https://forms.gle/6gKHtKifFc4gNrTS6

